RECEIVED
August 19, 2024
Data Center
Missouri Public

Long Distance Consolidated ¢ Biliing Co

August 19, 2024

RE: Request to Cancel Operating Authority and Tariff
Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. Charter #F00624062

Missouri — EFIS.

Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. (“LDCB” or the “Company™) respectfully
requests that the Missouri EFIS cancel LDCB's operating authority and related tariff in Missouri.

LDCB was granted authority to provide inter- and intra- local access and transport area
services as a non-dominant interexchange carrier. The Company is no longer in business, has no
customers in Missouri as of June 1, 2024, and has no plans to service Missouri customers in the
future.

All LDCB customers have been notified also the office of the Governor ol Missouri,
the Missouri Public Service Commission and the FCC.

The Company will not be operating in other states. nor will it operate using the same,
“DBA.” or corporate entity names. The Company requests the soonest available effective date.

Please send confirmation of discontinuance.
Should you require any additional information. please contact Sue Jackson

Sincerely,

AI‘IL‘W

President

alowe(@ldch.com

Sue Jackson

Regulatory Compliance Director

Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co.
sjackson@ldcb.com

931-E. S. Main St., Suite 105 Kernersville, NC 27284





